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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 21 August 2020 11:53
To: Caroline Hansen
Subject: Fwd: Public Art

Hi Caroline 
 
Can you add this item to FC agenda for me please? 
 
Thanks 
Sam 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Elaine Clarke <Elaine.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Date: 21 August 2020 at 11:48:23 BST 
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE:  Public Art 

  
Hi Sam,  
  
Yes of course, no problem.   
Enjoy your holiday.  
  
Kind regards, 
Elaine 
  
Elaine Clarke 
Community Facilities Project Officer 
Community Services, Policy & Performance  
T: 01444 477275 
M: 07712 512763 
elaine.clarke@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
Working Together for a Better Mid Sussex 
  

From: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 August 2020 11:47 
To: Elaine Clarke <Elaine.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Public Art 
  
Hi Elaine 
  
I’m on holiday until 2nd September and have a full council meeting on 3rd September when I can discuss this. Can 
you extend your deadline to 4th for me? 
  
Thanks 
Sam 
 
On 21 Aug 2020, at 11:35, Elaine Clarke <Elaine.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> wrote: 
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Hi Sam,  
  
I would be grateful if you could get back to me and let me know whether Cuckfield Parish Council would like to be 
involved in this project, by the end of August if possible, so I can start working on a more detailed project 
plan.  What I will need is a key contact so I can discuss your local requirements and ideas to incorporate them into 
the brief.   
  
S106 should generally be spent within 10 years of receipt (July 2014) so if you would prefer to work on a local 
project please keep this in mind.   
  
I look forward to hearing from you.  
  
Kind regards, 
Elaine 
  
Elaine Clarke 
Community Facilities Project Officer 
Community Services, Policy & Performance  
T: 01444 477275 
M: 07712 512763 
elaine.clarke@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
Working Together for a Better Mid Sussex 
  

From: Elaine Clarke  
Sent: 11 August 2020 15:07 
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Public Art 
  
Hi Sam,  
  
The work would be in Cuckfield and we would look to the Parish to suggest an appropriate site and any local 
community groups you would like the artist/s to work with.  I would like to set up a project group with a 
representative from each area who could take a lead role in local decisions and communications.  I am just exploring 
ideas at present but if there is sufficient interest I will draw up a more detailed brief.  Please give me a call if you 
want to talk it over.   
  
Kind regards, 
Elaine 
  
Elaine Clarke 
Community Facilities Project Officer 
Community Services, Policy & Performance  
T: 01444 477275 
M: 07712 512763 
elaine.clarke@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
  
Working Together for a Better Mid Sussex 
  

From: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 August 2020 15:54 
To: Elaine Clarke <Elaine.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Public Art 
  
Hi Elaine 
  
Please can you provide more information about this proposal; would the art actually be in Cuckfield? 
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Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
  
<image002.png> 01444 451610 

Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
  
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 

  
Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email i
a request for information about the subject matter of this email.  The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Counc
and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this emai
451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out you
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments
  
  
  
From: Elaine Clarke <Elaine.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 August 2020 13:55 
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Pubilc Art 
  
Hi Sam,  
  
MSDC is holding Public Art s106 contributions for a number of towns and parishes so I was considering pooling 
resources to commission a District wide project.  
  
The suggested theme is around public rights of way/travel and the aim is to encourage people to get out and about, 
promote walking and cycling, participate in arts activities and to provide information about the local area.  
  
We could commission an artist to produce a series of way-markers (other parishes have suggested murals and 
pictorial maps) and link them digitally with QR codes that take visitors to some creative content (music, stories, 
images) produced by local participants.  Parishes could identify specific sites, local themes and participant groups for 
their area.    
  
We have £7,615 for Public Art in Cuckfield so if you would like more information or want to be involved please let 
me know asap.   
  
Kind regards, 
Elaine  
  
  
  
Elaine Clarke 
Community Facilities Project Officer 
Community Services, Policy & Performance  
T: 01444 477275 
M: 07712 512763 
elaine.clarke@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
Working Together for a Better Mid Sussex 
  
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
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matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to 
be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, 
alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its 
attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the 
views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind 
suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of 
this email and any attachments.  
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to 
be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, 
alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its 
attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the 
views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind 
suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of 
this email and any attachments.  
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to 
be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, 
alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its 
attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the 
views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind 
suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of 
this email and any attachments.  


